
The Southern Board of Education is seeking applications to fill a vacancy to serve on 
the board of education.   This is for the position of school board member Bobbie 
Hroch who resigned from the Southern Board of Education on July 10, 2017.  This 
term is due to expire in January of 2019.  The board will accept applications through 
August 7 at 4:00 p.m.  Interested parties may pick up applications for this position at 
the Superintendent’s Office.  You may also inquire about the position by calling or 
emailing Dr. Christopher Prososki, Superintendent, at 402-645-3326 or at 
cprososki@southernschools.org.


